
 
  

Red Nose Day 

We’d like to share a huge thank you to everyone for 

their very generous support of our Red Nose Day last 

Friday! It was lovely to see the children dressed in their 

cozy pjs or bright red clothing. What’s more important is 

that our school managed to raise a whopping £186!! 

 

 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 2 for this 

week’s cakes!  Next week FOPS will be holding the Easter Tom-

bola, instead of a cake sale.  



Cross Country Finalists 

 

On Friday afternoon last week, several children from Y5 and Y6 made the long journey to Poltair School in St Aus-

tell for the Mid-Cornwall Cross Country Semi Finals. The weather was miserable and the course was tough. Howev-

er, the Perranporth runners were in strong form and showed amazing resilience. All of the children gave incredible 

performances against the top runners in Cornish schools. We were so impressed by their determination and tech-

nique. All of the children crossed the line in fantastic positions with some of the children achieving a place in the 

finals next week. We’d like to share a massive well done to all of our runners for such brilliant racing. Watch this  

space for news from the upcoming finals! 

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  
 

This week children in Y4 have been learning about our local Environment by 

heading off to Droskyn Point to be landscape artists! The children have been 

inspired by artist Kurt Jackson who often paints Cornwall’s beautiful scenery. 

The class decided that they would try their artistic skills with the incredible 

views at this local beauty spot. The results were excellent, we’re sure Kurt 

would be very impressed! 

 

We also had a wonderfully Engaging assembly this week from a local Cornish 

language speaker. The children were told all sorts of interesting information 

about the Cornish language and learned a few phrases too!   

‘Unn bryntin seythen dhe prn Glas Kors-dyski!’ (another great week for our 

Green Curriculum). 

FOPS Bingo Disco 

Join us at the Seiner’s Arms on Friday 24th for bingo and 

a disco! 

 

Tickets are £10 

 

Looking forward to lots of 

fun! 

 

Tickets are available from 

the school office or online at 

Eventbrite (search for fops) 

A booking fee applies when 

buying via Eventbrite (£1.55)  



Spoon Amnesty!! 

 

Every now and then, at lunchtimes children need to 

borrow a spoon from the school kitchen so that they 

can eat a yoghurt or pudding from their packed 

lunch. Unfortunately, sometimes these spoons are 

accidently taken home instead of being returned to 

the kitchen. We have recently discovered that we 

now have a shortage of spoons! 

 

Please can we ask parents to have a look in cutlery 

drawers at home for any spoons that might belong 

to the school kitchens. If you do discover any, we 

would be very grateful if they could be returned to 

school. Many thanks 

WANTED 



Easter Holidays -  Free Activities!!  

DT Coaching are running activities during the two weeks of the Easter holidays -

 Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th April and Tuesday 11th - Friday 14th April 2023 at Perran-

porth School. 

Don’t forget to use your Free School Meals Voucher when booking, as this will allow you 

to book your children's place on to the activities for FREE! You can generate your child's code by visiting Cornwall 

Council's website. 

Please note you will need to login to register an account with Playwaze to be able to book onto our activities.  

After School Clubs 

Please can we request that if your child does not wish to attend their after 

school club, that parents notify the School Office - either by telephone or 

Class Dojo message. 

 If children are registered for a club, we have a duty of care to know their 

whereabouts during the times the club is happening. If parents can com-

municate with the Office, we can avoid several unnecessary phone calls 

each day. Many thanks. 

What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Tuesday 28th March  - Y4, Y5, Y6 Cross Country  

 Wednesday 29th March  - KS1 Beach Trip 

 Thursday 30th March - Choir visiting Lavender Court and Perran Bay 

 Friday 31st March - Trevithick Class (Rec) Pirate Day - Argh! 


